
  

 

LEGAL NOTICE  
CONNECTICUT LOTTERY CORPORATION  
NOTICE OF LUCKY FOR LIFE® GAME CHANGE – Drawings 7 Nights 
 
The Connecticut Lottery Corporation (CLC) hereby gives notice that starting July 19, 2021, Lucky for Life® 
will be drawn every night.  
 

To prepare for the new drawing schedule, the number of Advance Action draws is limited.  For the 
number of Advance Action draws you can purchase for the current game, go to 
www.ctlottery.org/LFLAdvanceActionCountdown for more information.   

Tickets remain at $2 each for one drawing.  Overall odds of winning a prize remain at 1 in 7.8 overall 
odds of winning a top prize are 1 in 30,821,472. 

The Official Game Rules for Lucky For Life® were amended and approved by the CLC Board of Directors on 
June 10, 2021 and are available at https://www.ctlottery.org/LuckyForLife . 
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